From:

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:20:18 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:19 AM
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:27 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Leter of Commen: - [

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Christine Hill

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I feel that this increase over this time period, as small as it may seem as well as we will probably still be recovering
from the pandemic may actually make it that people will have to choose more as to whether the lights stay on,
there's food to eat on the table or to get another job and sacrifice the family time to afford them both.

Some people are probably finding it hard to pay their Hydro now with the rates they are at and if they increase it will
make it that much harder.

Thank you for your time.

-- Attachment --





